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The SCIP-Database is legal requirement established under the European Waste 

Framework Directive, in which “…companies supplying articles containing 

substances of very high concern (SVHCs) on the Candidate List in a concentration 

above 0.1% weight by weight (w/w) on the EU market have to submit information 

on these articles to ECHA, as from 5 January 2021…”. 

The SCIP-database was made available in October 28th 2020 and from January 

2021 on, it will be the basis for information on articles containing Candidate List 

substances throughout the whole lifecycle of products and materials, including at 

the waste stage, making information more transparent to waste operators and 

consumers. 

Sonae Arauco makes its REACH declarations available on the website 

https://www.sonaearauco.com/en/downloads_494.html under the item 

"Certifications".  

These declarations affirm, that our wood-based products do not contain 

any of the SVHC (substances of very high concern) on the Candidate List 

(available at https://www.echa.europa.eu/de/candidate-list-table) in a 

concentration above 0.1% weight by weight (w/w) and as such, our 

products are not subject to registration in the SCIP-database. 

We confirm that, in case any of our products change and would fall under 

this regulation’s requirements, the necessary entries will be made in the 

SCIP-database  established pursuant to Article 9 Paragraph 2 of Directive 

2008/98/EC on waste (Waste Framework Directive) before its first 

delivery and the client will be informed. 
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